DRINKSTONE PARISH COUNCIL MEETING 7/10/2024

FOOTPATHS

No major issues have been reported.
Most of the footpaths are currently in good condition at the time of writing.

Thanks to a resident donating a large quantity of woodchip, our band of willing volunteers have
transported and spread it along sections of footpaths 4 and 10.

Thankfully other landowners and volunteers have cut many of the other paths and hedges, making
them easily accessible.

Following a request to Suffolk County Council, they have agreed to repair or replace a number of
footpath posts and signs which have either rotted or broken. No date for this has been given as yet.
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